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KCA's

31st Annual Reunion

Saturday,5, May, 2018

Eleven o' clock in the morning

48 Wall Street
(5th floor -Joynture)
New York, NY 10005

On popular demand,
the same venue is back!!!



® Alia Shahbaz 9:42 AM @

] Amena Patel To: Nida Cc: M Bhatti Details

Great event put together by the
Modiha and Nida! Fun and festiv

Neelam Muiz Saturday @
To: Nida, M Bhatti Details

Assalaam alaikum Nida and Mo

Thank you for organizing a very enjoyable
reunion. Venue was fantastic, food was delicious
and the energetic entertainment and games were
very enjoyable. The theme worked and even the
people who had trepidations about the masks
wore them with gusto. Thanks for your super
hard work. So proud of you two for taking the
Kinnaird spirit above and beyond.

KCA - Thank you!

Afia 8:10PM

To: Nida Cc: M Bhatti Details °
Dear Nida and Modiha,

Thank you for hosting a fabulous party. It
was really fun and well worth the hike

from Pennsylvania.

¢

From: Isma Chaudhry
To: Nida

Congratulations
Today at 10:55 AM

Mubarak and congratulations on putting
together a fab event. Please convey my best
to Madiha and the other organizers.

Best

Isma

Congratulations for a well planned
and well executed program. Thank
you!!

©® Zamzam Hussain 6:43PM @

To: M Bhatti, Nida Details

Modiha & Nida

What a wonderful reunion! Lovely venue
and that too donated, enough space to
spread out, a great variety of food. Best
surprise of all were the games. Glad also
that some extra money was collected for
the fund. Good launching time for the
new website.

Kudos to you both and your team of
representatives. Hope this inspires future
officers.

Some of us older members discussed the
dynamism younger members introduce .
High time!

From: meherunisa khan
To: Nida > Modiha Bhatti

Thank you
Today at 4:36 PM

Dear Nida and Modiha,

| received the masquerade mask and
commemorative pen in the mail today. It was
a lovely surprise! | am deeply touched by
your thoughtfulness for including me even
though | was unable to attend the reunion.
The note attached was a lovely addition as
well. Please accept my gratitude for
remembering me as a member of the
Kinnaird family.

With love and thanks,
Meherunisa Khan
Class of 1994.

© Farida Saeed 5/11/17 @

To: N Mohsin, M Bhatti & 12 more... Details
Dearest Nida & Modiha,

| started this a few days ago but --- got
distracted SORRY!

THANK YOU EVER SO SOOOO0 MUCH for

The Location was SPECTACULAR!

The masks idea was AWESOME (& a
LOVELY way to collect for the
scholarship)!

The food was DELICIOUS!
The cake was SPECTACULAR

The games were the PERRRRFECT
touch

The awards were MAGNIFICENT (I am
ROARING for more)

® The Website of course is the ENDURING
crowning GLORY of your regime @)! |
LOVE the way you have not only captured
the history of KCA, but also honored

KCites (including Ami @ @)

| was especially impressed that | got a
PERSONAL acknowledgement when my check
was received, along with a request to update
my info. | found that you did it for all, so | BET
your database is in MUCH BETTER shape than
when you started.

As always, | do have to butt in & say that:

® | LOVED the surprises of:

o ASPECTACULAR venue

o The FAB awards

o The FUN games

o Etc.
Thus, | RECOMMEND that you DO keep
the future plans a secret also (that
should not exclude any of us in helping
you in any way you need BUT... makes
it more fun)

Electing officers ONE YEAR ahead is
SILLY. We are not even a registered
organization, so WHY do we need to
“train” our future executives. It also takes
away the from the ONE & ONLY TIME
that the current officers can get all the
glory in that the previous year they just
get the handoff at the end, & the following
year they have to hand off. Thus, you
should be allowed the SOLE LIMELIGHT
at the middle reunion

| am trying to add as many emails as | can think
of BUT... HOPE you will share my comments
with as many KCites as possible, so we can
look forward to sooo much more enjoyment!

TONS of LOVE & MANY MANY THANKS

Farida Saeed
917-453-8884
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Iftari at Farida's
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An evening with Mr.Muhammad Owais Rana
Head of Archives
Kinnaird College for Women




Kinniard College
Old Students's Day 2018
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"We belong to Allah and to
Him we shall return.”

Qamar Ahmad Ali Khan (Nov 2017)

(Mother of Zamzam Hussain)

Mahmuda "Mo Ying" Muizzuddin (Jan 2018)
(Mother of Neelam Muizzuddin)

Asma Jahangir (Feb 2018)

A. K. Khalid (March 2018)
(Father of Aneela)




